
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-00671

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

James McCloud <jmccloud225@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 3:25 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Fw: RE: NO000!!

--- On Tue, 1/19/10, secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov> wrote:

From: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: RE: NOOOO!!
To: "James McCloud" <jmccloud225@yahoo.com>
Date: Tuesday, January 19, 2010, 12:01 PM

Your submission has been received by the Commodity Futures Trading Commission. Please be
advised that this acknowledgement does not constitute either Commission approval of the
subject proposal or a determination that the proposal is consistent with the Act and the
regulations thereunder.

From: James McCIoud [mailto:jmccloud225@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 1:00 PM
To: secretary
Subject: NO000!!

we the investors in the forex do not need any restriction to the amount of leverage in our trades


